Mr Omotayo Shasanya,

Director Administration ( Human Resources & Personnel ),
Lagos State Judiciary,

High Court Of Lagos State,

Oba Akinjobi Street,

G.R.A. Ikeja.

Lagos.

Dear Mr Shasanya,

RE: PROMOTION TO DIRECTOR ADMINISTRATION (H & R), LAGOS STATE
JUDICIARY.

On behalf of Prof Imran Smith SAN, the President of Eko Foundation, the Executive and
the entire members, | hereby congratulate you on your recent promotion and
appointment as the Director Administration ( H & R ) in the Lagos State Judiciary. It is
our prayer that you succeed in this monumental assignment and you make indelible
contributions to the administration of Justice in Lagos State.

As you are aware, the Lagos State Judiciary is primus inter pares ( first among equals )
among its contemporaries in the country and we hope that you as an indigene of the
State will do your very best to uphold standard and excellence. Be assured of our
highest regards and consideration at all times.

Kind Regards,
'Kunle Uthman Esq.

SECRETARY,
Eko Foundation.



